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Good Afternoon Luke,

I wish to confirm that I agree to support the Council’s recommendation to wait for
the Council to consider the rezoning of my land in a future amendment.

Kind regards

Dale Badcock  

 

On Wed, 12 Jun 2019 at 3:20 pm, Newman, Luke (DoJ)
<Luke.Newman@planning.tas.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Dale Badcock,

 

I refer to the Meander Valley draft Local Provisions Schedule (the draft LPS) and the
directions hearing on Tuesday 2 May 2019.

 

Following the directions hearing The commission set you a letter advising of upcoming
hearings and confirmation of directions given at the hearing.

 

In the directions it was requested that you:

 

Provide the Commission, by close of business Friday 24 May 2019:

(a) advice, in writing, on the planning authority’s recommendation to seek a zone
change for their land at Waterloo Street, Westbury, in a future amendment; and

(b) if you support the planning authority recommendation not to proceed with
rezoning their land at Waterloo Street, Westbury, as part of considering the draft LPS

 

I note, I do not have a record of any response being received.
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Are you able to advise if you support the planning authorities recommendation, to seek
to rezone you land as part of a future amendment to the draft LPS?

 

Regards,

 

Luke Newman

Planning Adviser
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally
privileged (in which case neither is waived or lost by mistaken delivery). The email and any attachments are intended only for the
intended addressee(s). Please notify us by return email if you have received this email and any attachments by mistake, and delete
them. If this email and any attachments include advice, that advice is based on, and limited to, the instructions received by the
sender. Any unauthorised use of this email and any attachments is expressly prohibited.  Any liability in connection with any
viruses or other defects in this email and any attachments, is limited to re-supplying this email and any attachments.
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